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Road Safety Package  

Main Road, Cherry Gardens 

    

 

We are delivering the Adelaide Hills Productivity and Road Safety 

Package to upgrade key strategic arterial roads in the region. The 

road improvements will support economic growth, improve road 

safety and increase fire resilience. The $150 million initiative is 

jointly funded by the Australian Government (80%) and South 

Australian Government (20%) over five years. 

What’s happening: 
Major works are now starting on Main Road, Cherry Gardens. Project 

completion is expected in early 2025.  

Traffic arrangements and working hours will change throughout the 

project to suit construction activities and ensure the safety of workers 

and the community.  

This update outlines what is planned until mid- March. We will provide 

regular updates as the project progresses.  

Night works from Sunday 3 March 2024 to Friday 15 March 2024 will 

include road widening and drainage enhancements.  

Day works from Monday 4 March 2024 to Friday 15 March 2024 will 

include vegetation removal works and drainage preparation works. 

How this affects you: 
Temporary detours at night  

 

When 

Sunday 3 March 2024 to 
Friday 15 March 2024. 

Weather permitting 

Hours of operation 

Night works 
Sunday – Thursday 
7pm – 5am  
 
Day works 
Monday – Friday  
10am – 3pm 

Where 

Along Main Road between 
Black Road and Cherry 
Gardens Road 

To safely undertake these works, Main Road (between Black Road and Cherry Gardens Road) will 

be temporarily closed each night with a detour in place. Local access will be maintained by onsite 

traffic controllers to assist. Please see detour map overleaf.  

Heavy vehicles will be required detour via Cherry Gardens Road and Ackland Hill Road during 

night works.  

For any traffic or property access questions during night work hours, please contact Bardavcol on 0499 

686 232. 
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Traffic conditions during the day 

There will be changes to traffic conditions to keep everyone safe. Traffic will be reduced to a single lane 

of traffic, with traffic controllers in place to control the direction of travel. Speed and lane restrictions be in 

place during work hours, where required, with works moving progressively along Main Road, Cherry 

Gardens.  

Works will move progressively along Main Road. Some properties in close proximity to the works may 

have some restricted access. The project team will contact affected property owners, residents and 

businesses directly in advance. 

Access for emergency service vehicles will be provided at all times. During catastrophic fire danger days, 

or at other times as requested by the South Australian Country Fire Services (CFS), traffic management 

contractors will be on standby and actively respond to CFS advice. For information on planning and 

preparing for the bushfire season, please visit the CFS website at cfs.sa.gov.au/plan-prepare   

For further information: 

• Visit dit.sa.gov.auu/MainRoadPRS 

• Contact the project team via email at DIT.Engagement@sa.gov.au 

• Call 1300 794 880  

Temporary road closure - Sunday 3 March 2024 to Friday 15 March 2024 between 7pm 

and 5am Main Road will be closed between Black Road, Coromandel Valley and Cherry Gardens 

Road, Cherry Gardens. Heavy vehicles to detour via Cherry Gardens Road and Ackland Hill Road.  

Local access will be maintained. 
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